Coby Tomlins

Ben Craig From:

Sent: Tuesday, 25 August 2015 11:59 AM

To: bpechey@cityofsydney.nsw.gov.au; Jonathon Carle

Cc: jamie.stewart@fitzpatrickproperty.com.au; timb@fdcbuilding.com.au; Guy Lake

(glake@batessmart.com); Daniel Howard

Junction Street Planning Proposal - Flooding Response **Subject:**

Attachments: S11792_Forest Lodge_Planning_Proposal_Amended_Drawings_ July.pdf; S11792

> _Forest Lodge_Planning_Proposal_Interface_Areas_Shadow_July.pdf; WMA Letter -FINAL - August 2015.pdf; Council Response_2-32 Junction Street Forest Lodge_20

August 2015 - FINAL.pdf

Hi Ben / Jonathan,

Further to our meeting in June please find attached a response to the matters discussed (principally flooding). I trust this is what you require to allow you to continue your assessment of the application. As always please feel free to contact me if you want to discuss.

Kind Regards

Ben Craig Associate

Office +61 2 9956 6962 Direct +61 2 9409 4953 Mobile +61 416 917 365 jbaurban.com.au - Level 7, 77 Berry Street, North Sydney (PO Box 375, North Sydney NSW 2059)



JBA urban development services 🔰 🛅 🖪





NEW CEO JBA is delighted to introduce our new chief executive officer, Robert Simpson. read more »

This email is intended only for the use of the individual or entity named above and may contain information that is confidential and privileged. If you are not the intended recipient, you are hereby notified that any dissemination, distribution or copying of this email is prohibited. If you have received this email in error, please notify us by return email or phone, and delete the original message.